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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

 

No: 584/2016 

 

Date: 19th October 2016 

 

Minister Linares sends his Best Wishes to the Gibraltar Youth Choir 

from the Gibraltar Academy of Music & Performing Arts 

The Minister for Culture, the Hon Steven Linares has sent his best wishes on behalf of the 

people of Gibraltar to Christian Santos and all the members of the Gibraltar Youth Choir 

taking part at the Canta al Mar Choral Festival in Calella, Barcelona between the 19th and 

23rd of October. 

Now in its 5th year, Canta al Mar Choral Festival will entertain 49 participating choirs from 

24 different nations. 


